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To all parents  

 

Please be aware that we have had notification of head lice once again.  We should be most 
grateful if you would check your son’s hair and treat as necessary.  There are helpful hints on 
treatment on the internet.    

The latest notification of lice came from a parent whose son has been re-infected several 
times.  Even if you do not think your son has headlice, please do check his head (and other family 
members) thoroughly so the problem can be eradicated. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation. 

 


